
 
I appreciate you and your colleagues reaching out to all of us on this very difficult issue. As you 
know, Reza Moridi has been a trusted colleague of mine for a number of years. Having said 
that, Reza is no longer a member of the provincial legislature nor does he speak for the Liberal 
Party. He is a deeply principled man but his actions on this issue are strictly the actions of an 
individual citizen who is free to speak his mind. 
 
I sincerely regret that this conflict has emerged at this time. There are so many issues that can 
divide us as people and as Canadian Liberals if we allow them to do so. I hope that you will be 
able to continue to work with both Federal and Provincial Liberals. The values of inclusion, 
prosperity, and strong social fabric have held us together for decades and will continue to do so. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kathleen 


